
   

 

Top Tip! 

Because we are learning about ocean creatures, why not take your child to the local fish market in Al Khor on the corniche or LuLu’s 

to see the variety of fish caught in our local waters? Perhaps you could purchase a fish and take it home to cook? Encourage your 

child to talk about their experience using open ended questions. This is a very interesting article on encouraging children to talk. 

http://southernearlychildhood.org/upload/pdf/Talking_With_Young_Children.pdf 

 

Reminders  

Due to the weather getting warmer, please ensure that your child 

brings in a hat and wears sun block. The sun block must be 

applied at home. Please do not send sun block in to school. 

Thank you. 

Please provide your child with a swimming costume/trunks, an 

extra change of clothes and a towel each day. Children will have 

the opportunity to splash in a shallow splash pool in small, timed 

group sessions. Please remember to write your child’s name on 

each item brought in. Thank you. 

 

 

This Week in F1  27/04/2017 

 

A look back at this week… 

 
The children have been very busy 

building their very own boat! 

At home: 

 

Encourage your child to look for objects 

around the house that represent different 

shapes.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following week we will 

continue to learn: 

 About the sung poem “A hole at 

the bottom of the sea” by Jessica 
Law 

www.youtube.com/watch?v=R1Qn2bcZRTo 

 About the ocean and its many sea 

creatures 

 2D shapes and their properties 

 About using technology 

 About a food chain 

 Creative activities to do with sea 

creatures 

 


